
May 11, 2021 –I0:30 am 
 
Minutes:  Streetlighting Committee 
Present:  Darrell Fennelly, Buck Smith, Laura Duester, Pat Flinn, Michael Canales, 
Miles Moffatt 
 
The group reviewed the interviews on May 5 and fairly quickly came to a consensus 
that LightSmart provides the best “fit” for Stockbridge.   
 
The Committee felt that all three offered professional quality services and ‘price’ 
was not the deciding factor.   The Committee was especially torn between 
“LightSmart” and “RealTerm”.  It was helpful that we had actually met with George 
Woodbury, the principal for LightSmart, who would be the project manager.  
RealTerm is a potential vendor for future work and we were glad to meet Paul Vesel. 
 
Laura will contact Tanko and RealTerm to thank them for all their effort and 
assistance. 
Mike will contact LightSmart to notify George Woodbury of his selection. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laura Dubester, Chair 
 
 
 
 

 


